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Friends of the Woodwards Squat
Day 51 - 03 November 2002 - Sunday

How Supporters Can Schedule a "Witnessing” Shift

Writ of Summons Delivery (31 QOctober) ; Section 71 of Street and Traffic By-Law No. 2849

Letter to the City Offering Assistance with By-Law Compliance (31 October)

News Release from The Coalition of Woodwards Squatters and Supporters (30 October)
Letter from The Coalition of Woodwards Squatters and Supporters to The City (30 October)
Letter from Cameron Ward to The City (29 October)

Letter of Inquiry to The City of Vancouver Regarding the Notice (29 October)

Notice From The City of Vancouver Engineering Services Department (28 October)

Report from Pivot Legal Society on Unlawful Use of Police Powers (30 October)

Demands - Squat Support - Legal Defense - Support to Preempt Third Police Eviction - Complete the Inventory

Chronology - Contact Info - Squatter Pages - W.0.0.D.5.Q.UA.T. newsletter - Site Note

03 October Britannia Police Riot & Subsequent Arrests (Updated 24 October)

Five Questions for Mayoral Candidates (28 October)

Give It or Guard It Campaign (26 October)

Legal Update from Britannia Police Riot: 10th Arrest Made (24 October)

Three Presentations to Vancouver City Council (22 October)

Audio Recordings from Poetry Night @ the Squat (21 October)

Police and Drug Dealers Threaten Peaceful Non-Violent Squatters (17 October)

Reports from Inside & Outside the Vancouver Police Board Meeting (16 October)

Preliminary Inventory of Items Destroyed of Stolen by Police on 21-22 September (14 October)
Cancelled: Third Annual Affordable Housing Week, October 14-20 (13 October)

News_from Victoria (Updated 19 October)
News from Halifax (Updated 03 November)
News from Montreal (Updated 23 October)
News From Toronto (Updated 03 November)

British Columbia Liberal Hotline

DEMANDS

The Coalition of Woodwards Squatters and Supporters formed to fight for social housing as a solution to the
housing crisis in Vancouver and all across British Columbia. When the Liberals froze social housing spending
in March of 2002 they made a bad situation worse for poor people in the province. Homelessness, wretched

living conditions and ridiculously high rental fees have made life dangerously unstable and difficult for many
people in BC.
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